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As an Interested Party regarding the above, the additional information does not change the basic premise that
this development is not required or necessary, given the existing plethora of warehousing down the A5 and
existing rail freight terminals further along the rail line at Hams Hall, Coleshill plus the Freightliner terminal on
the outskirts of Birmingham.  I therefore remain opposed to the development.
take care,
Ian




